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To whom it may Concern,

I am tired of all these so called “companies” touting their right to continually invade my privacy via any
means they can think of.  If I own a phone or computer, why do they have the “right” to pester me, invade
my privacy, and then call it marketing? Thankfully, in NY State, they no longer can hound me with
unwanted phone calls. Thank you Gov. Pataki for passing the “Do Not Call Registry”! It is about time
someone acted in the interest of personal privacy! Please pass similar legislation to outlaw adware and
spyware! No one has the right to spy on the unknowing public, just to make a buck! 

Sincerely,

Tom Kulas
NY


